
 

 

Shorefields Parent Newsletter 

11th October 2019 

 

Our new website is now live, it can be viewed at: https://www.shorefields.essex.sch.uk 

Dates for the diary 

18th October— Autumn Festival at St Pauls, 

all welcome 

22nd October—Parent forum meeting 

24th October—College Transition Coffee         

Morning 

25th October—Last day of term 

4th November—Return to school 

BEACH HUT 

Once again the beach hut proved very popular  over 

the summer and was fully booked.  Unfortunately, 

this year it was brought to our attention there was a 

number of items that had been broken and not     

replaced, this included chairs, inflatables and 

surfboards to name just a few. We appreciate that 

accidents happen and would request that if this   

does happen in the future that you either replace the 

item  broken, or  advise the school accordingly. We 

try and keep the cost of hire to a minimum, so your 

help with this matter would be gratefully received. 

Some of the parents and Governors 

have been busy setting up a new 

regular forum to discuss a variety of 

topics and the first item on the 

agenda this term is parking…  If you 

have any views, opinions or ideas 

that you would like to share then 

please  come along to the meeting 

on 22nd October in the Sunshine 

Café from 2pm… Everyone is       

welcome 

Chat and Play 1st Saturday of the month at 
Homelands Free Church (opposite  Frinton      

triangle Shopping Centre Car Park) 2.30-4pm  
Saturday.   

A free get together for local children and        
families with additional needs.  Come along and 
chat to them about their free Play sessions for 
Families with Children with Additional needs.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners – w/b 14/10/19 we will be on week 3 of the Autumn Menu. 

 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 1 

Sausages 

Served With 

Jacket Potato 

Peperoni 

Pizza Served 

With       

Seasoned 

Potato 

Wedges 

Roast      

Chicken, Sage 

& Onion 

Stuffing,  

Yorkshire 

pudding & 

roast           

potatoes 

Cottage Pie Birdseye 

Omega 3 

Fish Fingers 

Served With 

Chips  

Main Meal 

Option 2 

Tomato Pasta 

Bake 

Cheese Flan 

Served With 

Seasoned 

Potato 

Wedges 

Cheesy Beans 

In a Yorkshire 

Pudding, 

Stuffing & 

Roast          

Potatoes   

Bacon Pastry 

Whirls 

Served With 

New          

Potatoes 

Quorn     

Dippers 

Served With 

Chips 

 

 

Vegetables 

Sweetcorn & 

Beans 

Broccoli & 

Mixed    

Vegetables 

Green Beans 

& Cauliflower 

Cabbage & 

Carrots 

Spaghetti &         

Bubble & 

Squeak 

Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar Salad Bar 

 

Dessert/

Pudding 

Chocolate 

Sponge Finger 

With Chocolate 

Sauce 

Fruit Jelly & 

Ice Cream 

Plum Pudding 

& Custard 

Cheese Cake 

Or Muller 

Corner     

Yogurt 

Cheese & 

Biscuits Or 

Muller     

Corner     

Yogurt 



 

 

SPLASH 

SPLASH have arranged some activities for your young people to enjoy during half term week, if you 

would like to take part in 1, 2 or all 3 activities please complete the form and return to the office. 

Sunday 27th October 2pm at the pier, £11.99 per child, free carer stamp, 2 hours on the rides and a 

meal at the end. 

29th October Pavilion bowling 12pm, £6.99 to include burger or hot dog, chips and juice. 

Halloween party, St Osyth Village Hall, 31st October 3-5pm, £5 per child for buffet, sensory messy play, 

feely boxes and fancy dress. 

Future SPLASH events: 

Bingo Night - 8 Nov 7pm 

Quiz Night - 24 Jan 7pm 

Pamper Evening - 5 March 6pm- 9pm 

Below is information on Rascal’s soft play centre in Clacton as they will be running a weekly after 
school session for children with additional needs.  It starts on the 4th November.   
 
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=2486284268104086&id=147201668679036 

WELLY APPEAL 

S5 are on the hunt for size two and three welly boots, if anyone has any would like to donate, they will 

be gratefully received.. 

Does your child like horses and or horse riding???  Tanya Jose at Longmead Riding Centre do riding 

lessons for children with disabilities.  If you are interested please call her on 07845912515.  They are 

at Parsons Hill, Great Bromley  (make sure to mention Shorefields ) Business cards in are the reception 

area at school.  

Please note that our policies can be found on our school website. 

We are very excited to announce that our sensory garden is almost complete, if anyone has any old 

pots or pans that they would like to donate for our new mud kitchen, they would be greatly              

appreciated.  

We are pleased to announce that the sponsored walk raised an incredible  amount of 

just over £1150,  thank you all soo much for your continued support, this is an amazing 

achievement 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fm.facebook.com%2Fstory.php%3Fstory_fbid%3D2486284268104086%26id%3D147201668679036&data=02%7C01%7C%7C9a04ac91c1694ea879cf08d7489ccb44%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C637057710574771


 

 

 

https://colchesterzoo.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2324e9250a901bf14e9d86e9d&id=25167b610d&e=0ee481610b

